
Gary Chen 
Director, Safety & Infrastructure 

gary.chen@sce.com 
 
April 25, 2024 

Docket# 2023-QDR 
 

Stephen P. Lai 
Data Manager, Data Analytics Division 
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 
715 P Street, 20th Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
SUBJECT: SCE’s Q4 2023 Non-Spatial Data Submission 
 
Dear Mr. Lai, 

SCE appreciates the opportunity to resubmit its Q4 2023 Non-Spatial Data Tables 14 and 15. 
The revised risk score updates contained in these tables align to SCEs WMP refresh and 
updated risk models that were not entirely available at the time of our Q4 submission in 
February. 

SCE appreciates the opportunity to submit these corrections. If you have questions, or require 
additional information, please contact me at gary.chen@sce.com. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
//s// 
Gary Chen 
Director, Dir Safety & Infrastructure 
gary.chen@sce.com  
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TABLE OF ERRATA 
 

Substantive? 
(Y/N) 

Section 
Table or 
Figure 

Page 
Number(s) 

Description of correction Reason for Correction 

Y 

3.0 

2025 
WMP 

Update 

Table 3-1 32 
Providing correct VM-2 
targets for Q2 2025 and Q3 
2025. 

SCE provided incorrect 
values for the 2025 
quarterly targets for VM-2. 

Y 

8.2.1.2 

2023-
2025 
WMP 

Table 8-15 379 See above. See above. 

Y 

7.2.2.1 

2023-
2025 
WMP 

Figure 7-1 221 

In its 2025 WMP Update, 
SCE revised this figure due 
to reportable changes in its 
risk models. SCE’s revised 
version of the figure had 
calculation errors. 

This version of the figure 
corrects the errors. 

 

 

 

Redlines to address errors identified in the table above begin on the following 
page. 
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Original version of Figure 7-1 in SCE’s 2023-2025 WMP: 
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Incorrect version of Figure 7-1 that SCE included as a redline with its 2025 WMP 
Update submission on April 2, 2024: 
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Correct version of Figure 7-1 that SCE is providing as part of this errata: 
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